
 

 

 
August 9, 2025 

 
Tiffani Wooten, CEcD 
Assistant Director 
Tomball Economic Development Corp. 
29201 Quinn Rd., Suite A 
Tomball, TX 77375 
 
   Re: Property: 203 Raymond Street 
    Tenant: LeMaster Law Firm, PLLC 
    Owner: Raymond Street Professional Suites, LLC 

 
Dear Tiffani: 
 
I’m excited to share that LeMaster Law Firm, PLLC, is expanding its presence at Raymond Street 

Professional Suites. As we continue to grow our practice and strengthen our commitment to providing 
high-level, compassionate legal advocacy, we’re thrilled to establish a more permanent home for our team 
and clients here in Tomball. 

 
Our new office space will enhance our ability to deliver top-tier personal injury legal services to 

the community, ensuring we maintain the high standard of personalized attention and care that sets us 
apart. In addition to providing a welcoming and professional environment for our clients, the space will 
allow us to continue building meaningful relationships with the residents and businesses of Tomball. 

 
As a small, client-focused firm, the move into a larger office space involves significant upfront 

costs for equipment, furnishings, and improvements to best serve our clients. We are seeking the Rental 
Incentive Grant to help support these necessary investments, enabling us to provide even better service 
and expand our ability to connect with and support the Tomball community. 

 
We’re grateful for the opportunity to be a part of Tomball’s growing business landscape and are 

excited to continue our mission of ensuring every injured Texan receives the justice they deserve. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to furthering our relationship and making 

Raymond Street Professional Suites our forever home. 
  

 
 
       Best regards, 

 
       Jennifer B. LeMaster  


